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5th October 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. 
 
I would like to ask for your co-operation and support to ensure the safety of our children and families, 
particularly at the beginning and end of each school day.   
 
It is a frequent request, that those responsible for bringing and collecting your child do not use Wolviston 
Mill Lane to park or wait in a vehicle.  The lane is narrow, turning is difficult and there is very little space 
to park legally.  Vehicles should not go into the staff car park unless permission has been given.  
Unfortunately, several vehicles continue to do this. 
 
Two specific vehicles transport children and need to access the lane. They cause congestion if they cannot 
park safely if the lane is blocked with vehicles that do not need to be there. 
There are also several vehicles parked very close to the junction where Wolviston Mill Lane joins Thames 
Road.  Parking there is a hazard to other drivers and particularly pedestrians. 
 
Please can I request therefore, in the interest of safety for everyone, that you consider carefully where 
you park and avoid accessing the lane at busy times of the day.  There is ample parking in the streets 
around school, just a very short walk away, which would make the immediate school environment much 
safer.   
 
If someone brings your child to school or collects them, then can you please ensure that this request is 
passed on. 
 
I am sure you will agree that putting the safety of our children and our families is our first priority as well 
as a collective responsibility.  Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs S Sinclair 
Head Teacher 
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